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Principal Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

Approaching Other Children
Recently we have had a couple of cases of parents and/or carers approaching another person's child
at school. This is not permitted. If you have a concern or an incident has occurred I ask that you report
it to me or a member of our executive team as soon as possible. It is absolutely reasonable to feel
upset when your child has been hurt but approaching other children is never OK.
In extreme circumstances and where behaviour is inappropriate the Inclosed Lands Protection Act
may be applied.

P&C Fair Day
A big thanks to the P&C for putting on a fantastic fair day last week. Everyone had fun and the day
was expertly organised and run. Thanks to all the great volunteers who gave up their time for our
students.

Stage 2 Camp - Zoo Snooze
You'll be able to look at some great animal shots taken during the evening at Taronga Park Zoo in this
newsletter. The tigers seem to have been one of the most popular attractions. Students were very well
behaved and all had a great time. Thanks to Miss James and the team for providing the wonderful zoo
sleepover experience for our students.

Kindergarten 2024
Our kindergarten numbers for next year are quite low. If you have a child who is turning 5 before 31
July 2024 and you have not enrolled please contact the school as soon as possible. If you have
neighbours with young children, please encourage them to enrol at our school. Please speak to Mrs
Duricic if you have any questions.

Leave
I'll be taking leave for a month from next Tuesday. I'm going on a family holiday but will be back at
Sadleir before the end of the year. Miss Chew will be relieving in my position while I'm away.

Regards



Matthew Ralph
Principal

What's on!

From the Office

November
P & C Pancake Day - 9th
Assembly - Remembrance Day - 10th
Stage 1 Excursion to Centennial Parklands - 14th
Assembly - hosted by K Bilby - 17th
Notables performance - 23rd
P & C Meeting - 23rd
Assembly - hosted by 1/2 Koala - 24th
Preschool Group 1 (Adventurers) Graduation - 28th
Preschool Group 2 (Explorers) Graduation - 29th

December
Assembly - hosted by 3/4 Acacia - 1st
Year 6 Farewell - 11th

Notes Sent Home
Stage 1 excursion to Centennial Parklands
Group 1 & 2 swimming lessons

We are now taking enrolments for 2024!
If your child turns 5 on or before the 31st of July 2024 you can enrol them into Kindergarten for 2024.
The Education Act 1990 mandates that all children must be in compulsory schooling by 6 years of age.
If your child turns 4 on or before the 31st of July 2024 you can enrol them into Preschool for 2024.

The department is committed to providing high quality education to all students enrolled in NSW
government schools. The department makes reasonable adjustments so students with disability can
apply for enrolment on the same basis as students without a disability.
In enrolling a student, the department determines if there is a need to provide additional support for
the student, including assessment of:

health, safety, and other risks arising from the student's past behaviour
any disclosed wellbeing needs of the student
any adjustments for students with a disability
any history of unsatisfactory attendance (when the student has been enrolled in another school)
any disclosed health needs including whether or not the student has previously required an
emergency response
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From the Classrooms

any disclosed learning needs and other special circumstances (such as whether the student was
bullied at a previous school).

Please drop into our o�ce and enquire about enrolments for 2024 or call us on (02) 9607 8201.

2024 Students Not Returning
If you know that your child will not be returning to Sadleir Public School in 2024 please let the
classroom teacher know or the front o�ce.

Stage 2 ZooSnooz
On our camp we went on the ferry all the way to Shark Island. We played on the massive park at
Clifton Gardens and that was amazing. Then after the ferry we went back to Olympic Park and the bus
took us all the way to Taronga Zoo. We saw the animals then we went to our tents and after that we
went to have dinner. After dinner we had ice cream on the night safari then we got scared of the lions
because they crept up on us then jumped near the glass. It was fun but scary. We went to bed late! We
woke up to the birds screaming and I was very grumpy. We went to breakfast, and it was amazing but
I kind of had a bit too much breakfast. After a couple of hours Miss James got us Dominoes pizza
which was delicious. Then we went on the bus and went home.
By Riah

On the �rst day of the Stage 2 camp we went on the ferry all the way to Sydney Harbour. We saw Goat
Island and Shark Island on our way. We stopped at Shark Island. When we arrived at Olympic Park, we
went on the bus all the way to Taronga Zoo. At the zoo, we saw all different types of animals and it
was so much fun. I was so excited that I didn’t go to sleep on the bus. At nighttime which was called
the night safari walk we saw lions. We even heard animals at nighttime too. We had dinner there and
breakfast. At nighttime I was so tired that I wanted to go to sleep badly but the other tents had so
much energy. We went to sleep at 10:30 but at eleven o’clock we heard Kookaburras and the lions
making noise. All of the animals were awesome. In the morning, we visited some more animals like
giraffes, zebras and cockatoos and then we had breakfast. We spent the rest of the day in the zoo.
The camp was amazing!
By Haifa
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We started going on the ferry and we made our way to Shark Island. We got off and went for a walk
and looked at the beautiful view and took photos. We got back on the ferry, and we had to do a
worksheet. We went to the park at Clifton Gardens. It was really big park with an incredibly enormous
slide. After we ate our lunch, we went back to Sydney Olympic Park. The bus took us to Taronga Zoo
then we got a tour of the massive place. We went to our tents and set them up for bed and did an
activity. We released a possum and then we went for a walk all the way back to our tents and slept. I
didn’t know that the animals would wake me up at 4:30 am! We packed up and went for breakfast
then spent the rest of the day at the zoo.
By Eman
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P & C Fair Day
What an awesome day we had here at Sadleir Public School for our P & C fair day.
Thanks to our P & C and all the volunteers who went above and beyond to put together the fair. There
were smiles all around.

Western Liverpool Performing Arts Festival
Sadlier Public school participated in the Western Liverpool of Performing Arts Festival. Our dance item
was called The World of Dance. The students had the opportunity to suggested some moves to the
choreography. Students selected cultural dance moves the routine that represented some of the
schools cultural background. The students worked really on the routine, everyone was really
determined to collaboratively put it together. Everyone had a really fun and enjoyable time.
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Introducing Audiri

By Layla E.
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Facebook

Sadleir Public School

Sadleir Public School, 27 Insign… sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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